
AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for July 2020 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday July 15, 2020. The full text of all motions can 
be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved thirty-one new members, representing every AAC region. 
2. The BOD approved a new member for the Development committees. 
3. The BOD approved additional procedural and rule changes related to hosting trials in the time of 

COVID 19. The following areas are affected: 
• All trial results must be submitted to the Registrar electronically at registrar@aac.ca. 

Paper copies will no longer be accepted, effective immediately. 
• Trial hosts may seek approval from the BOD to have some or all courses at a trial 

designed by an out-of-province judge. These course would then be judged by a local 
judge of the same level. This is limited to new trials, or trials where a judge has not yet 
been selected. Qualifying scores shall be recorded under the designing judge. This is 
limited to one trial per club for the balance of 2020. 

All changes are effective to December 31, 2020, unless otherwise stated. The full text of the 
position statement can be found at https://aac.ca/en/node/955 

4. The bid for the 2021 Ontario East Regional event has been withdrawn. The Nationals Steering 
Committee will entertain bids to host this event. 

5. The BOD has decided that the 2020 Annual General Meeting will be held via Zoom or other 
online platform. The BOD is looking at dates in September. 


